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Re: Notice of extension of period jror consideration of objection to the proposed 
determination on a review of an P P C  licence application by Waterford Plating 
Company Limited located at Unit 605/606/655, Northern Industrial Estate, Old 
Kilmeadan Road, Waterford. 

Dear Mr. Roche 

I refer to the objection to the Agency’s proposed determination on the above 
referenced review of an IPPC licence application. 

I am to notify you in accordance with the provisions of Article 40(1) of the 
Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing) Regulations, 1994 to 2008 that it will 
not be possible because of the complexity and nature of the information to be 
considered in the determination of the objection, to carry out the procedures for the 
consideration of the objection within the period specified in the Regulations. 

I a m  to advise that the Agency intends to complete the consideration of the objection 
before 24th June 2009. 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, 
and will take all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in 
making its decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


